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APSEA EEO Virtual Symposium 
The Asian Pacific State Employees 
Association (APSEA) Equal Employment 
Opportunity (EEO) Virtual Symposium is 
taking place on the afternoons of 
November 2 and 3.  

APSEA members are able to register and 
attend the Virtual Symposium for free.  

Non-APSEA members are able to purchase 
individual registration while state agencies 
and departments, as well as other 
organizations, can register multiple 
individuals at a discount.  

A ten-percent discount is available for all 
groups and individuals who register before 
September 2.  

Information about the EEO Virtual 
Symposium and registration forms are 
available on the APSEA website. 

Registration forms and questions about the 
symposium can be emailed to 
APSEA.events@gmail.com. 

APSEA Membership Survey 
The 2022 APSEA Members Survey is available online and your input is needed! 

The 2022-23 APSEA Board is interested in knowing what is most important to our 
members so that we bring to you the types of events and activities you value the 
most.  

The survey only takes a few minutes to complete and is available on SurveyMonkey. 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7YCL7HW
mailto:APSEA.events@gmail.com
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Save the Date: Sep. 14 
A new season of Career 
Development Program (CDP) 
Lunchtime Workshops will kick off on 
Wednesday, September 14. 

Have you ever wondered how to 
best manage up? Are you getting 
stuck in the communication with 
your boss? Why are you not getting 
the support you’re seeking? 

For answers to these questions, 
attend the CDP workshop with 
speaker Kathleen Webb, Chief of 
Operations at the State Controller’s 
Office. 

A registration link will soon be 
emailed out to members as well as 
being posted to the APSEA’s website 
and social media.    

Run for a Safe Haven  
APSEA will again be assembling a team 
to participate in the Run for a Safe 
Haven. 

This 5K raises funds and awareness for My 
Sister’s House, an organization that serves 
Asian and Pacific Islander and other 
underserved women and children 
impacted by domestic violence, sexual 
assault and human trafficking.   

The Run for a Safe Haven is scheduled for 
Saturday, October 22. To join, please visit 
the registration page and select “APSEA 
Team” when completing your 
registration.

asian pacific state  
employees association 

PO Box 22909 
Sacramento, CA 95822 

(916) 222-8178 

APSEAmembership@gmail.com 

www.apsea.org  

@APSEAsac 

Helping State Employees Better Serve the People of California 

HELP GROW OUR 
MEMBERSHIP 

Individuals from all 
ethnic and cultural 
backgrounds are 
encouraged to join 
and support the 
APSEA mission. You 
also do not have to be 
a state employee to 
become a member. 

Know someone who 
might be interested in 
joining? Have them 
check out the APSEA 
website and have 
them complete a 
membership form 
online.

https://www.runforasafehaven.com/register/
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